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FarmHouseBuffet
Ansonville, NC • 704-826-8563

8018 Highway 52 North in Ansonville

Seafood Buffet & Menu Items
Friday & Saturday  4:30-10

Sunday Country Lunch 
Buffet  11:30-4

Community Medical, PA of Marshville and Dr. Gary Henry would like to
announce the addition of Brandi Thomas, FNP-C, Family Nurse Practitioner
to the practice.

As a Union County native, Brandi looks forward to meeting the healthcare
needs of her community. Dr. Henry will continue to serve his community,
providing the same quality care he has for over 26 years.

Brandi’s background is in primary care, chronic disease management,
diabetes management/education, hypertension, long term care and aesthetics.
She is a Business Management graduate of Wingate University, and has a
Masters in Nursing, Family Nurse Practitioner from UNCC.

Dr. Gary Henry Brandi S. Thomas, FNP-C

COMMUNITY MEDICAL, PA OF MARSHVILLE

We are accepting new patients & accept most all insurances.
We are here to help you!  Call to arrange your appointment today!

COMMUNITY MEDICAL, PA Family Practice / Medical Care
520 West Main Street, Marshville  •  704-624-3388 or 704-694-3339 • Fax 704-624-3390

Both providers are
Federally Certified

Medical Examiners and
perform DOT exams and
Urine/Hair drug testing

on-site five days a week.

BASIC FINANCE, INC

Formerly Thrift Loan

√ Car Repair

√ Vacation

√ Graduation
Expense

√ Home
Improvement

√ Insurance

√ You Name It!
Call or Come By

913 East Caswell Street • Wadesboro
704-694-3619

Loans from $500 to $7,500

MARTIN FURNITURE FACTORY OUTLET
Highway 74 West in Wadesboro  •  704-694-3185

VISIT OUR 
SLEEP SHOP

AIR
CONDITIONERS
ALL SIZES    HEAT+COOL UNITS

GIFT
CERTIFICATESEZ TO

APPLY
OWN IT
NOW!

SSAAMMEE  OORR  NNEEXXTT  DDAAYY  DDEELLIIVVEERRYY!!

SELECTED

CARPETS
1/2 PRICE!

WATER  HEATERS

CCHHOOOOSSEE   YYOOUURR  OOWWNN  FFAABBRRIICC

Anson County
Parks and
Recreation 

Swim Lessons
Anson County Parks and

Recreation is offering swim
lessons this summer.  Regis-
tration is open now, and will
run until the first day of each
class.  There are classes for
adults, youth beginners,
youth advanced, parent and
child, and preschool.  The
lessons cost $18.

The schedule for the
classes is:
8:30 to 9 a.m.

Adult swim lessons
9:30 to 10 a.m.

Youth beginners
10:15 to 11 a.m.

Youth advanced
11:15 to 11:45 a.m.

Parent & child, Preschool
There must be minimum

of 10 in each class time in
order to have the class.
There will be no lessons the
week of July 4th.  For more
information contact Jeff
Waisner at 704-695-2550,
Wendell Small at 704-695-
2782 or Morris Gatewood
at 704-694-5751.

You can register at the
Parks and Recreation office,
located at Little Park (845
Airport Road in Wadesboro).

Library Closed
for the Day July 6

The Hampton B. Allen
Library will be closed on
Friday, July 6 for a staff
training day.

Wendell Little of Wadesboro 
to Compete in National Veterans
Wheelchair Games this Month

The 38th National
Veterans Wheelchair
Games (NVWG) will
be held in Orlando,
Florida July 30
through August 4 this
year, and Wades-
boro’s own Wendell
Little will compete
again this year after
earning five medals in
last year’s event.

Mr. Little is a gradu-
ate of Bowman Senior High School, the class of 1975.
He is an Army veteran who served from 1975 to 1979.

The NVWG is a multi event sports and rehabilia-
tion program for disabled military service veterans.
The event promotes rehabilitation and wellness
through rigorous sports competition.  The largest
annual wheelchair sports event in the United States,
it gives newly disabled veterans the opportunity to
gain and enhance sports skills while introducing
them to experienced wheelchair athletes.  Veterans
compete according to their ability in such sports as
basketball, softball, track & field, hand cycling and
many others.

The event is largely supported by donations.
If you would like to help support Mr. Little as
he represents Anson County in the games, it
would be much appreciated. The      deadline for
the games is approaching, so organizers need to know
about supporters as soon as possible.  All contributions
can be made directly to participating veterans, or sent
to Salisbury VA Medical Center, General Post Fund
#9173 earmarked for Wendell Little.  The address is:
Voluntary Service/001-V, 1601 Brenner Avenue, Sal-
isbury NC 28144.  If you would like to contact Mr. Lit-
tle directly call 803-257-8635.

For more information on the games call 704-638-
9000 ext 3223 or 4711.

Bowman Class of 1978 Reunion
Any members of the Bowman Senior High School

Class of 1978 who are interested in the upcoming
40th class reunion are asked to please contact any of
the reunion committee members to update phone
numbers, home addresses and/or email addresses.

The reunion committee members are: Ella M.
Alexander 202-706-8643; Ethel Hall 704-465-0162;
Becky Martin 704-826-8791; Teri Parsons 704-391-
6569; Annabel Sturdivant 704-272-0149; or Joan
Waring 704-465-8724.


